

Wednesday, 23<sup>rd</sup> September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to inform you that late yesterday evening we have received confirmation that a pupil **not** within your child's School Bubble has tested positive for COVID-19.

In line with Public Health guidance the individual and household have now entered self-isolation.

We have also advised members of that School Bubble to enter isolation for 14 days, in line with government guidance.

I can assure you that the school are vigilant in following government and local authority guidance.

The school remains open to other children.

Information about coronavirus (COVID-19) is available on the government website: <a href="https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus">https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus</a>.

The health, safety and wellbeing of our children and staff is of paramount importance and we thank you for your continued support during these unprecedented times.

**Yours Sincerely** 

Gail Lawton Headteacher